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Buffalo, NY – New York State Senator Antoine Thompson (D-parts of  Erie & Niagara

Counties) and the Majority Conference of  the New York State Senate will hold a home

foreclosure prevention workshop on Saturday, August 14th  from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm at

Bennett High School, located at 2885 Main Street in Buffalo.

Homeowners struggling to keep up with their mortgage payments will be able to meet face

to face with major lenders to arrange new payment plans or modify mortgages, free of 

charge.

 

“This seminar will help homeowners hold on to their American dream,” said Senator

Thompson.

Co-sponsors for this event are US Senator Charles Schumer, US Senator Kirsten Gillibrand,

and the NYS Banking Department.  For more information, please contact NYS Senator

Antoine Thompson at 716.854.8705
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